
Mapes Moderates Webinar on Transmission
Reform

September 17, 2021 | 

Spiegel partner Katie Mapes moderated a webinar about FERC’s advance notice of proposed rulemaking, "Building for

the Future Through Electric Regional Transmission Planning and Cost Allocation and Generator Interconnection." The

webinar, entitled "Building the Grid of the Future: A Discussion of Transmission Reform," was sponsored by the New York

University State Energy & Environmental Impact Center and touched on "state clean energy goals, customer costs,

environmental justice, and more." A recording is available here and embedded below.
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